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Advice to Republicans: Dump Trump

Trump is a loser, having lost overwhelmingly in 2020. Trump has a 
lifelong history of losing: He and father Fred were guilty of racial 
discrimination in apartment renting.

Donald lied on his casino application, and was fined $200,000 for 
racial and sexual discrimination against casino employees.

During 1980-2000 Trump lost about $1,000,000,000 for investors in his
bankrupt Taj Mahal casino, Trump Airlines, football team, Trump 
Univ., and other failures. Trump carries huge debts and faces 
incredible court fines and legal costs.

During his presidency Trump stirred up political polarization and 
racial hatred, gave tacit encouragement to alt-right extremists, and 
soured our world reputation and NATO.

Trump has been convicted of raping and slandering E. Jean Carroll. 
Many other women have accused him of sexual assaults. Trump has been 
indicted for paying hush money to two porn stars with whom he 
committed adultery.

Trump has been convicted of tax fraud (CEO Allen Weisselberg and 
lawyer Michael Cohen went to jail). Trump fraudulently misstated the 
valuation of his properties; for this crime Trump can no longer do 
business in New York State.

The Washington Post awarded Trump tens of thousands of Pinocchios for
lying.

Trump's biggest lie was/is his claim of massive election fraud in 
2020, despite recounts and judicial inquiries proving otherwise. All 
the fraud was done by Republicans!

Trump and his coconspirators face myriad felony indictments over 
their attempts to overthrow the 2020 election, the January 6 
insurrection, and Trump's mishandling of classified documents.

Any morally and religiously upright person cannot in good conscience 
vote for Trump or for any politician who supports Trump.

Republicans, return to your legitimate conservative principles. Dump 
Trump!
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